13th APLMF, Singapore

W13-9-1

[image: image1.png]


A S I A–P A C I F I C 

L E G A L  M E T R O L O G Y  F O R U M

Pattern Compliance Working Group 

2006 Report
OIML Activity
A meeting of the OIML Working Group on Conformity to Type was held in conjunction with the CIML meeting in Cape Town. The meeting was attended by 11 economies and the BIML.
There was wide ranging discussion on a range of issues including:
· The need for OIML coordination,

· Delivery mechanisms (QA, sampling or both),

· Possible linkages to MAA or OIML certificate scheme,

· Possible funding mechanisms,

· The possible roles of regional bodies,

· The application of sanctions, and

· The possible need for a pilot project.
The outcomes of the WG meeting were:

That BIML would conduct an enquiry of CIML members and corresponding members to:

· Ascertain the level of non-conformance that has been detected in the various economies,  and

· Request information about the systems in place in the various economies to detect non-conformances.

That the WG would develop a strategy paper to include the experiences of member economies and to describe options for achieving conformity to type.

That BIML undertake an enquiry of instrument manufacturers through the OIML certificate database to ascertain their views on a conformity to type program.

That a seminar be held on conformity to type in conjunction with the 2007 CIML meeting in China. The seminar should involve participation by manufacturers and will address the responses from both surveys and be informed by the strategy paper.
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